To the Chair of the CDM Executive Board

Comment on the proposed agenda of the sixty-fifth meeting of the Board and its annexes

The first graph of the Draft Annex 2 — Compliance with indicative timelines for different processes,
(page 2) indicates that 17 letters were submitted to the Board between 10 October 2011 and 8
November 2011. How many have been responded?

How many letters have been received since 15 July 2011, when the Modalities and procedures for
direct communication with stakeholders were implemented (EB 62 Annex 15)7?

We submitted a letter in August 2011; we are still waiting for the Board reply. It's been 100 days now.

We'd like the Board to be more transparent on its compliance with regards to the communication
initiated by stakeholders.

Regards,
Anne-Sophie Zirah



